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My wife and | have been coming to Bay for the past 30 years. We enjoy how prestine Bay has remained over
time. This is the charm in a fast paced world. My argument would be to keep Bay as uncommercialized as
possible keeping its enchanting charm. I believe this project would erode the old world appeal.
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